The "J[T

Morton
Arborﬁtum _ Office of the President and Chief Executive Officer

4100 Ilinois Route 53
Lisle, [t 60532-1293

October 27, 2017

Mr. Frank Mumford
Fullerton Arboretum

1900 Associated Road
Fullerton, California 92831

Dear Mr. Mumford:
Congratulations on achieving Arboretum Accreditation — Level I'V for Fullerton Arboretum.

This recognition of professional standards and capabilities is an important milestone for your
organization, as well as represents the advancement of goals specific to tree-focused public
gardens. As part of the Morton Register of Arboreta, you have an important role in our
shared purpose to plant and conserve trees, and accreditation in this work acknowledges your
commitment to and fulfillment of professional criteria.

I encourage you to participate in ArbNet, the interactive community of arboreta, to share
knowledge, experience, and other resources that helps us as arboreta to carry out our
collective mission for a greener, healthier, and more beautiful world.

Again, congratulations on your accreditation, and for exemplifying standards of excellence in
our arboretum community.

Sincerely,

Gerard T. Donnelly, PhD
President and CEO

630-715-2401
Fax 630-719-2450
donnelly@mortonarb.org
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THE INTERACTIVE COMMUNITY of ARBORETA
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LEVEL IV ANccecREDITARLON :

Granted Uctabier 2017 and ir effect thraugth Cctebier 2022

GERARD T. DONNELLY, PHD, ON BEHALF OF TH BNET ACCREDITATION PROGRAM

THE ACCREDITATION PROGRAM RECOGNIZES ARBORETA FOR ACHIEVING PROFESSIONAL STANDARDS

TO ADYANCE THE PLANTING AND CONSERVYATION OF TREES




